
Project update
Following the November 4 engagement 
session, Brand Architects have been 
busy incorporating stakeholder feedback 
into the next stage of design.
 
At the meeting on December 2 Council moved to 
accept the Project Control Groups recommendation to a 
single story concept. This closes out Phase 1 (Concept 
Development) of the project and enables the design team 
to concentrate their efforts on design solutions for a single 
concept throughout Phase II (Functional and Technical 
Brief) and Phase III (Project Delivery Strategy). 

These are expected to be completed in the new year and 
will be presented to users and stakeholders at the next 
Stakeholder Engagement meeting to be held Tuesday 
January 28. At this meeting input into the functionality and 
fit-out of the Pavilion will be sought to move into Phase IV 
(Schematic and Detailed Design). 
 

Next stakeholder workshops
Stakeholder Engagement Session will be
Tuesday January 28
  

Other work under way
•	 Turf tender closes on December 20, 2019, to be 

evaluated and awarded early January 2020
•	 Geotechnical investigations to occur mid-January 2020
•	 Budget and scope finalisation
•	 Lighting and oval design under way

Reid Oval Project Team leave
A reminder to use the generic reidoval@warrnambool.vic.
gov.au email account to ensure that your email does not 
get missed with any of the team being unavailable.

Note: Warrnambool City Council Christmas shut down – 
12pm December 24, 2019 – January 1, 2020.

Reid Oval Project Officer Mel Starr will also be on annual 
leave from January 7 to 22 and will not have access to 
email or phone during this time. 

Questions?
 
If there’s anything you’d like clarified, please get in touch on
5559 4800 or reidoval@warrnambool.vic.gov.au.
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